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MEDIA RELEASE
 Tuesday, 31 July, 2018
Last days to enrol

Time is fast running out to enrol to vote and decide Marion’s mayor and councillors in the local government elections later this year.
About 60,000 residents and 10,800 landlords and business owners have until 10 August to ensure they are enrolled to vote in the November elections.

City of Marion chief executive officer Adrian Skull said there was only a few days left for people to enrol.

“Enrolling to vote is the first step in ensuring your voice will be heard during the local government elections,” Mr Skull said.

“People can shape the future of Marion, including the types of services and facilities that are provided, by voting for council.

“The community will decide the make up of council for the next four years.”

Anyone wishing to stand as a candidate for mayor or a councillor must be enrolled to vote.

People will automatically appear on the voters roll if they are already on the State Electoral Roll and vote in State Government elections.


Anyone who has recently changed address must update their enrolment details.

An enrolment or change of address form is available from any Post Office or Electoral Office and on the Electoral Commission of South Australia website ecsa.sa.gov.au

Voting in council elections is open to a broader range of people than State and Federal elections, including non-Australian citizens, non-resident landlords and businesses. 
People in these categories must re-enrol as they are removed from council’s supplementary roll in January each election year.   


Nominations for candidates opens on 4 September.

Further information is available by calling the Electoral Commission of SA on 
1300 655 232 and on the Marion Council website marion.sa.gov.au
Contact: Craig Clarke, Unit Manager Communications, City of Marion, 0434 600 637 
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